
 

 
 

 

13 March 2024 

 

Dear Headteacher 

SIAMS Survey for Schools 

 

I am writing with details of the first ever national survey on SIAMS, and to invite you and other members of your 

leadership team to take part. There is no limit on the number of participants, so please share the link with 

governors and other leaders in your school and/or trust, and encourage them to take part. 

 

The survey will take just a few minutes to complete, and the results will form an important part of my ongoing 

analysis of the effectiveness of SIAMS for schools. Please read each of the seven statements carefully, and 

respond in a way that you feel is most appropriate for you. There are no right or wrong answers.  

 

The survey is open now and it will close at midnight on Friday 3 May. Please follow this 

link: https://churchofengland.tfaforms.net/4903957 

 

Thank you for taking part and for sharing your views on SIAMS inspection.  

 

Yours 

 

 

 

 

Dr Margaret James | National Director of SIAMS 

https://churchofengland.tfaforms.net/4903957

